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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Today, it has been announced that Term 2 will commence on Tuesday 28 2020. Please see on page 2  a letter giving  

further details and outlining how teaching and learning will be delivered in Term 2. 

In closing this term, I want to recognise the huge value of our school community support during this 

strange, challenging and surreal time. At a time of mixed emotions, we have been hugely supported by 

our community. 

Please continue to check Facebook and Schoolzine. You can continue to email to 

trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

I hope you have a beautiful Easter Break and that ANZAC Day remains significant for your family.  

I wish you all the best for the days ahead. 

Please take care and look after yourself and your family.    

Annette 



















Trevallyn Primary School 

CONTACT DETAILS 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web  https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

Abacus Child Care will be running April Vacation Care, 

for more information contact 6331 0982 or 

admin@abacuschildcare.org.au 

 

 

NEW TERM DATES 2020 

Term 1 

Wednesday 5 February - Friday 3 April 

Easter Break 

Friday 10 April  - Tuesday 14 April 

Term 2 

Tuesday 28 April - Friday 3 July

 

ABACUS CHILD CARE APRIL VACATION CARE 


